
SHREE VASISHTHA VIDHYALAYA 
(English Medium, CBSE affiliated, Member-NPSC, Recipient-International School Award) 

 

 

Date: 14.10.2024 
 

Dear Parents of Classes IX, X, XI & XII,  
 

Greetings from Shree Vasishtha Vidhyalaya! 

As part of the school uniform, students of Classes IX to XII are required to 

wear a dark blue blazer. All students must attend school in full uniform, 

including the blazer, starting from 18th November 2024 (after the Diwali 

vacation). 

For students who already have the school blazer, they should wear the 

same upon return from the vacation.  

For those who do not yet have a blazer, there are two options to arrange 

one: 

1. Purchase from any vendor of your choice: A colour sample is available at 

the school office for reference. 

2. Order through the school’s uniform supplier: The cost of the blazer is           

₹ 2200 for Siyarams fabric and ₹ 2800 for Raymond fabric. Please note that 

the cost is to be borne by the students. Some students have already given 

their measurements; those who still need to place an order can do so by 

giving their measurements to the supplier on 18th October 2024. 

Please note that it is not mandatory to purchase the blazer through the 

school. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Warm regards,   

Shree Vasishtha Vidhyalaya 

 


